
 

Annual General Meeting Report 2022-23  

Events and Volunteers 

Hello Everyone, 

This past year has been extremely busy for the event team, as we did our best to come up with new 

ideas that we can incorporate into the calendar. 

We did manage a very successful launch of Name That Tune and its popularity continues to grow, with 

90 people in attendance at the last venue held at the Club. This speaks to my election platform, to bring 

people in from outside the membership to show off our facility and possibly grow the membership 

numbers. May 27th  is our next Name That Tune, we hope to see you there. 

This year we introduced Bessie to our Beef & Beer fundraising bonspiel. She was a great addition to our 

newly created photo booth. Thank you to Bernice Vasey for her creation. Our profits exceeded last year, 

and we had a long waiting list for teams to join in the fun. A great big thank you to all the sponsors that 

supported us with prizes, medals, and items for the Silent Auction. We couldn’t do it without you. 

As we look to next season with great anticipation ,we look forward to the return of Trivia Nights. 

All of this could not be accomplished alone and could not have been as successful without our event 

team, management, volunteers, board members, ice team, bar and TCB Catering. Timely execution of 

communication to the members, through flyers, emails, website advertising and the members helped to  

promote the events. It really does take a village. 

The team is already hard at work in the planning stages for next season, if anyone has an idea they 

would like to share, please feel free to reach out to me. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Pearson 

Event Coordinator & Volunteers                                                                                                                                  

Barrie Curling Club 


